
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486 

 

23rd May 2025 

Dear Families 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. 

We are pleased to inform you that Bec Thomas from the Autism Team will be visiting 

our school on Tuesday 3rd June. This visit is part of our ongoing commitment to 

supporting all our pupils and ensuring we provide the best possible learning 

environment for all our children. 

As part of her visit, we will be hosting a Drop-In Parent Café with Bec from 12.30-

1.00pm. This will be an informal opportunity for any parent or carer who has questions 

or would like advice around autism, support strategies, or simply wants to learn more 

about what services are available. There will also be cake! 

Whether your child has a diagnosis, is going through the assessment process, or you 

are just looking to better understand how we support children on the autism spectrum, 

we warmly invite you to attend. Bec will be available to chat with you and provide 

guidance or signposting where appropriate. 

If you would like to attend, please let us know by Monday 2nd June by contacting the 

school office. This will help us ensure we have enough space and refreshments for 

everyone. 

We look forward to seeing you there and hope you find this opportunity valuable. 

 

Warm regards, 

Jessica Ferguson 

SENCO 


